
             

                                                    

        CIR NO.29 / Date: 08/06/2025  

Dear Parents, 

As part of the World Environment Day celebrations, the Science Department of The New Indian 

School, Umm Al Quwain is organizing an educational field trip for students of Grades 6 and 7 to 

the Sharjah Science Museum. 

This initiative aims to foster scientific curiosity and environmental awareness among students 

through interactive exhibits and hands-on experiences at the museum. 

Details of the Trip: 

        Date: 10th June 2025 

      Venue: Sharjah Science Museum 

         Departure from School: 8:00 AM 

         Return to School: 2:00 PM 

      Cost per Student: AED 25 (Including entry ticket, bus fare, snacks and juice for the students). 

                       Note: Students must carry a water bottle, light snacks, and wear the school regular uniform 

with ID card. 

We seek your cooperation in ensuring your child’s participation in this enriching educational 

experience. Kindly fill in the consent form     . 

    https://forms.gle/w9kLBgzgjXn6An477 

Warm regards,  
Principal 
Dr. Saifudheen P Hamsa 
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